
Report 

This week, the young Brazilian Department of Heart Failure (DEIC Jovem), with 

the support of Professor Lidia Moura, the current president of the Brazilian Heart 

Failure (DEIC) department, and Professor Doctor Mucio Tavares, initiated the 

campaign by creating a folder in Portuguese with essential information about 

heart failure. We shared this on our social media and on DEIC's social media 

channels. 

 

We placed this folder in our outpatient clinic to disseminate knowledge about 

this syndrome to everyone who visited. 



 

In the hospital, we distributed the folder to everyone in the waiting room. 

 



Finally, we organized a race in the public park to raise awareness about heart 

failure among the attendees. We also gave a symbolic medal to the race 

participants. 

 


